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Note from the teachers 
 

It’s hard to believe that we are already closing out 

the first quarter! Your child’s report card will be available 
in Parent Vue on Monday, November 14th. This is a great 

time to set goals with your child for quarter 2. During the 
first few weeks of November, we are participating in a 
school fundraiser. Consider creating an account for your 

child and sharing it with family and friends. We are 
looking forward to participating in our fun run on 
Wednesday, November 16th!  

During this month, we want to remember the many 
things for which we are grateful. At home, consider 

identifying these things together as a family, or, create an 
A- Z list for things your family is thankful for that starts 
with each letter of the alphabet. As always, we are grateful 

for your continued support!  
 

The 2nd Grade Team  

Important Dates and 
Reminders   

 
*Nov. 3rd- Early Dismissal  

 
*Nov. 8th- Election Day-School 

closed for students.  
 
*Nov. 11th – Veteran’s Day- Schools 

open for students.  
 

*Nov. 14th – Report cards issued 
 
*Nov. 23rd - 25th – Thanksgiving 

Break 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Curriculum 
 

o Reading – Students are reading nonfiction text to identify the main purpose or 
author’s intent of the text and to connect events or ideas in informational text. 

   
o Writing – Students are continuing the writing process in finishing opinion 

writing and will have the opportunity to start working on informational writing 
pieces.  
 

o Math – Students will be learning about different units of measurement and the 

types of tools we use when measuring.  
 

o Social Studies – Students will examine and evaluate democracy and the role 
they play in the world.  

 


